
Report from Kesgrave Wombles 

 

 

It is a little over two years since the formation of the Kesgrave Wombles.  

 

Over the two years there has been a significant improvement in the levels of day to 

day litter around Kesgrave and also in the amount of historic litter which has been 

removed, although we still stumble upon the occasional stash hidden away – 

evidenced by the 55-year-old Golden Wonder crisp packet found by a member 

recently. 

 

Lots of the members have work commitments and don’t get out litter picking as 

regularly as they would like but with the lighter nights upon us expect to see more of 

us wandering the public spaces. We do have group litter picks but most often our 

picks are solo as we fit wombling into our daily lives. 

 

We continue to pick along parts of the main road, in particular the bus laybys and the 

High School frontage, as well as the green spaces and roads.  

 

Support and comments from community members is appreciated and crosses the 

generations. Younger members will often offer assistance and cheery thank yous.   

 

We continue to be very grateful to the Council for their help with collecting full 

rubbish bags and loaning out equipment.  

 

The Kesgrave Wombles 
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